
 
 

 

 

 

TO:           Members, Board of Education 

    Dr. Albert Roberts, Superintendent of Schools 

        

FROM:    Kevin M. Anderson, Ed.D., Asst. Supt. 

       

RE:    Assistive Technology Presentation 

 
DATE:      May 10, 2011 

 

 

 Sheri Lenzo, Teacher-Leader for Assistive Technology, will present a short program highlighting 
the use of assistive devices for students with special needs.  This is the final presentation in a series of 
brief programs touching on the hardware and software being used with students and staff in District 97 
during Year 1 of the Tech Plan. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 


